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The Macquarie Park corridor has experienced significant growth in recent 
years and is expected to double in floor space and worker numbers by 2031. 
Congestion is an issue in the area and is expected to increase with growth. 
The parking provisions in the area will play a decisive role in managing this 
congestion by influencing the mode of transport that workers, students and 
visitors use to get to Macquarie Park.

In June 2016, Council endorsed incremental changes to the parking meter fees 
in Macquarie Park, in response to the traffic, parking and congestion issues.

What are the changes to Parking Meter Fees?
The hourly parking meter rate will increase from $3.00 to $3.50 per hour.

When will this change occur?
The new rate will occur on 1 July 2018.

For more information
To discuss the information in this newsletter or for more information about these 
changes, please visit www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay/parkingmacpark or 
contact our Customer Service Centre on 9952 8222.


